
Board of Supervisors Agenda 
for

October 20, 2015

Time Certain – Item 39 –

Comment Letter from Richard E. Holly has been 
received.

Comment Letter with Exhibits 1-12 from Los 
Padres ForestWatch and the Center for Biological 

Diversity have been received.

Provided to all Board of Supervisors on
October 16, 2015


